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In accordance with the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA, Public Law 99-519), LCCTC 

facilities are surveyed every six months to inspect the condition of Asbestos Containing Materials (ACM). 

Inspections are preformed every April and October by the LCCTC designated asbestos person. Every 

three years an inspection is also done by an accredited building inspector to insure the LCCTC stays in 

compliance with all State and Federal laws. The last triennial inspection was performed in October 2015 

by Microbac Laboratories Inc. and no issues were found. Lawrence County CTC designated asbestos 

person is George Dudich, Head Custodian. Inspection of the LCCTC Asbestos Management Plan is 

available by appointment through the Head Custodians office during normal working hours. 

No response actions are scheduled for the 2017-18 school year. During the 2017 summer break, the 

following asbestos containing material was removed. Academic and girl’s locker room hallways- 6,900 

square feet of floor tile and mastic. 

AHERA regulations require a re-inspection every three years by an accredited building inspector. The 

next triennial update will be in October 2018. 

If there are any questions regarding the AHERA law, please contact: 

George Dudich, Head Custodian 

Lawrence County CTC 

750 Phelps Way 

New Castle, Pa. 16101  

Phone: 724-658-3583 Ext. 7109 

Email: gdudich@lcvt.tec.pa.us 

 

 

 



 

 


